
 

 

Mrs Flanders – Headteacher 

Hello! I am pleased to introduce myself. Thank you for your interest in our school. I am looking 
forward to welcoming you and your family to our school family soon. 

My name is Mrs Flanders. I am the Headteacher at Hoole Church of England Primary School. I 
have been at this school since January 2019 and before that I was Headteacher for several years 
at another primary school. 

I feel very proud and lucky to lead this school. Our school is a very special place and I am sure 
that you will feel very happy here. We will all certainly work hard to make sure that you enjoy 
learning and have every opportunity to let your light shine brightly. 

We have lots of people who work at our school but we all get to know you. You will meet your 
teachers and Mrs Mourant, our lovely lollipop lady who helps everyone to cross the road safely. 
We make sure that we always say hello to you when we see you. You will very soon get to know 
us and feel settled here. 

You will have a happy time at school. My son, Daniel, is older now but he enjoyed school and 
made lots of friends. I want the same for you. 

I hope to see you very soon. 

 


